
 

 

 

  

KILCOCK & NEWTOWN PARISH BULLETIN 

THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – 22nd January 2017  
(Mass Bk A; Part 1, page 58)    Responsorial Psalm “The Lord is my light and my help.” 
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VOICE OF PEACE MINISTRY 
A Day of Charismatic Renewal 

Newtown Church 

Praise & Worship & Holy Mass led by Fr. George Augustine 
& Team on Saturday, 28th January 2017 beginning with 

Rosary at 10.30am and finishing at 3pm. Please bring a 
packed lunch. 

For more details contact Michael on 086 8327844 or Kay on 

087 9912047. 

PARISH DIARY 
We welcome all the children to our Do This in Memory 

Masses this weekend. 

Readers for next weekend masses: Sat. 6pm Michael 

Minogue, Sun. 9am David Gildea and Sun. 12 noon Sean 

Walsh. 

 

 

 

KNOCK SHRINE PILGRIMAGE TO 

NEW YORK 

A special pilgrimage to New York from Knock will take 
place from 8th-14th May 2017. Flying directly from Ireland 

West Airport to JFK Airport with Aer Lingus private charter, 
the pilgrimage offers the chance to be part of a memorable 

and historic trip. 

The full itinerary includes a special Requiem Mass on 

Saturday, 13th May in Old St. Patrick’s Cathedral for the re-

internment of the remains of John Curry, the youngest of the 

Knock witnesses which will celebrated by His Eminence, 

Cardinal Dolan.  

If interested, contact Joe Walsh Tours on 01 2410800 or 

email: bronwyn.clinton@joewalshtours.ie. 

 

 

PARENTS PLUS ADOLESCENT 

PROGRAMME NORTH KILDARE 
FEBRUARY 2017 

Parents Plus Adolescent Programme is a practical and 

positive course on parenting adolescents (aged 11-16 and 

focuses on effective communication, problem solving and 

building positive relationships between parents/adolescents, 

while also being firm and influential in their lives. 

Venue is Maynooth Community Space (Across from Tesco) 

on Thursday evenings from Feb. 23rd at 7-8.30pm for 8 

weeks. This free programme is open to all parents of 

adolescents in the North Kildare area. Refreshments will be 

provided. Advance booking is essential. For further info. or to 

book a place, please contact Bridie Clancy, Tusla on 045-

907854 or email bridie.clancy@tulsa.ie. 

 
Fr. John Fr. George  Parish Office:  01 6287406; info@kilcockandnewtownparish.ie 

01 6287448 01 6287277  Office Hours:  Mon: 10-12 noon; Tue: 9am-2pm; Wed –Fri: 10-1pm 

   Parish Shop: Mon-Fri: 10.30am-12.30pm - 01 6287499 

IN APPRECIATION 

Kevin Carr & the family of the late Cathy Carr would like to 

express their sincere gratitude to all those who sympathized 

with them and helped them out over the period of Cathy’s 

funeral. Mass will be offered for your intentions. 

 

THE PRIORY INSTITUTE 

Bringing Theology Home 

The Priory Institute is focused on providing solid, high-

quality, affordable theological educate by distance learning. 

Our dedicated lecturers and tutors lead the students as they 

develop the theological skills and experience needed to face 

the Ireland of tomorrow. Join our supportive student 

community and study theology by distance learning this 

Spring. 

Application deadline is 28th February. Contact 01 4048124 or 

email: www.prioryinstitute.com. 

 

Home Instead Senior Care is the largest non-medical home 

care provider in Ireland. This January, we urgently require 

Care-Givers in Co. Kildare.  

All candidates must have a kind, dependable and trustworthy 

nature. Experience is an advantage, FETAC training 

provided, fluent English and own transport is essential. Please 

call Agnes on 045 484623 or email CV to 

agnes.moloney@homeinstead.ie. 

 

SCOIL DARA – 25th ANNIVERSARY 

GALA CONCERT 
Scoil Dara are holding a “Gala Concert” on Thursday, 2nd 

February in Kilcock GAA at 8pm. (Doors open at 7.30pm). 

Music and Entertainment from Pupils and Staff.  

Tickets cost €15 (Adult); €10 Child/OAP or €40 Family. 

“Let Your Light Shine” 

Judge: “You have committed a despicable crime. You have 
swindled those who trusted you.”  

Crook: “But, Your Honour, the only people you can swindle 

are those who trust you!” 

Newly-wed husband to bride: “You’ll have to cook some food 

dear, the wedding cake is nearly finished!!” 

mailto:bronwyn.clinton@joewalshtours.ie
mailto:bridie.clancy@tulsa.ie
mailto:info@kilcockandnewtownparish.ie
http://www.prioryinstitute.com/


 

Kilcock & Districts Community Council - AGM will be 

held on Wednesday, 25th January in the Scouts Hall at 8pm. 

All welcome to attend! 
Flowers – Grateful thanks to all who donated money for 

flowers at Christmas. It is very much appreciated. 

School Enrolment for St. Joseph’s NS/Scoil Choca Naofa 

is now taking place. As we have Shared Enrolment, please 
enrol your child in either school before Wednesday, 15th 

February 2017. Please use the standard Shared Enrolment 
Forms as available on school websites or in either School 

Offices. Places will be offered by end of February 2017. 

Kilcock Golf Club are holding a Table Quiz on Friday, 3rd 

February at 8pm. Table of 4 costs €40. All welcome. 

Kilcock Celtic Football Club are looking for players for the 

Over-35 team for the 2017 season. Any interested players 

contact Michael Montague on 085 1448036, email 

montague102@yahoo.com. 

Childminder required to mind 3 children (2 school-going, 

one pre-schooler), Mon-Fri. Please contact Jacqueline at 

086 8866811. 

The Teresa Brayton Players present Jimmy Murphy’s play, 

The Kings of the Kilburn High Road, in Newtown Hall 

from Wednesday, 8th March to Saturday, 11th March at 8pm 

nightly. This wonderful play is not to be missed, put dates 

in your diary!! See you there! 

Piloxing has resumed on Tuesday nights at 8pm in Scoil 

Choca Naofa. 

 

Kilcock & Newtown Parish Development Fund: 15th Jan 2017: €1,305.00; Offertory Collection for 15th Jan 2017: €1,096.00.  Thanks to all who 

contributed, collected and counted.   Kilcock & Newtown Benevolent Fund: A/C 4475: Kilcock Credit Union. All donations welcome! 

 

MASSES FOR WEEK 

St. Coca’s, Kilcock  
Sat, 21th Jan               6pm Brynsley “Ben” Sheridan & Kathleen Sheridan (Anniv) 

Sun, 22nd Jan         9am  

   12 noon Thomas Walsh, Cloncurry (Anniv) & deceased family members 

Mon, 23rd Jan       10am Shared Mass for the Living  Eucharistic Adoration – 10.30-11.30am & 6-8pm   

Tue, 24th Jan            10am Shared Mass for the Deceased 

Wed, 25th Jan       10am Rosanne Justin (Remembrance) 

  Special Intention 

Thu, 26th Jan       10am Acknowledgment Mass (Fowler & O’Callaghan families) 

Fri, 27th Jan       10am Acknowledgment Mass (Kevin Carr & family) 

Sat, 28th Jan               6pm Fran Bright, Highfield Park (M.M.) 
  David Nolan (2nd Anniv) 

  Maura Gibbons, Laragh (Anniv) & remembering deceased family members 

  Bridie Phelan (Anniv) 

  Liam Byrne, Ballybrack (Anniv) 

  Joseph Langtry, Courtown Road (Anniv) 

  George & Margaret Bright, Courtown Road (Anniv) 

  Pat Kenny (Anniv) 

Sun, 29th Jan         9am Denis Mulhall & his wife Kathleen & remembering his brother Paddy (Anniv) 

  John Ryan, Duncreevan (Anniv) 

   12 noon Susan Gilligan, Connaught St. (Anniv) 

  Marian Byrne, The Courtyard (Anniv) 

Church of the Nativity, Newtown 
Sun, 22nd Jan    10.30am Annie, Tom, Brendan, Thomas, Thomas Junior & Bernie Geraghty (Anniv)  

Wed, 18th Jan     11-1pm Eucharistic Adoration 

Sun, 22nd Jan    10.30am Mark O’Brien (Anniv) 

  

 
 

CAPPAGH G.F.C. – Tue, 17th Jan 2017 

Lotto Nos.  18 – 29 – 31     

NO Winner                   Next Jackpot: €1,900 

€20 Winners x 5: Kathleen Loughlin, Joe Harris, Caroline 

Devaney, Betty Brogan, Noel Mitchell. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

  

 

 

 

 

PARISH LOTTO - Tue, 17th Jan 2017 

Lotto Nos. 5 – 9 – 17 – 20  

      NO Winner  Next Jackpot: €11,400 

5 x €50 Winners: Enda Gorman, Adrian McGlynn, Richard 
Harte, Owen Shannon, Olive Costello. 

Promoters (2 x €50): D. Mulligan, L’Horizon. 

In-hall (2 x €25): Catherine Travers, Nicola Ward. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yearly or half-yearly lotto tickets make an ideal gift for any 

occasion. 

 

14th Annual Interfaith Celebration at Our Lady’s Nativity 

Church, Station Road, Leixlip on Wednesday, 25th Jan at 8pm. 

Theme is “Moving Forward Together” and the Catholic 

Speaker is Papal Nuncio, Archbishop Charles J. Brown. All 

welcome. 

The Alzheimer Café evening takes place on the last Wednesday 

of the month from 7pm-9pm in the Convent Tea Rooms at 

McAuley Place, Sallins Road, Naas (beside Parish Church). 

Those with a dementia, families, carers are all welcome to attend. 

This Wed, 25th January, Mary Roche, HSE Integrated Case 

Manager will speak on “Navigating the Journey between hospital 

and home”. All welcome 

 

mailto:montague102@yahoo.com

